
To all members of the Half lloon Lake

Protection and Rehabllltatlon Assoclatlon:

The first of our tvro meetings of the 1988 season wrll be held 0n

Saturday, June 25th, at Unity School.

We will have a buslness meeting at I l:00 a.m.,

followed by a picnlc and sllent auctlon.

The buslness agenda will include discussi0n of various issues regarding

the quality of Half Mo0n Lake. Fishing, weed cutting, water level and water

oatrol are among the topics 0n the list. A representatlve of the DNR

will be wlth us to speak on these subjects. Let's learn together and then

share in the decision making

our assoclation has not had a social event for many years. Let's nevive

the old tradltlon of gettlng togethen to get acquajnted with others 0n the

lake, to have a good time and to raise some money for future Half lloon

event5.

Following the llam meeting we will have a

plcnlc lunch, games for chlldren, and a silent auction.

FREE HOT DOGS AND FREE SOFT DRINKS.

Bring some munchies or a dessert to share.

Ihe SILENT AUCTION is sjmple and fun. Everyone loves a bargajn, so

search your cupboards and closets and donate those things you don't use

llew oi qood used items are appreciated. Written bidding will take place

during the lunch hour. 1ne persan's trash is an?ther person's treasure/

Bring your donation to the meeting.
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